
  

 

 

 

 

May Excitement… 
Here we are in May already and “boy” are we busy! Please make sure to 

read May’s entire newsletter to make sure you mark all the events that 

we have planned on your calendars. 

  Pre-K End of the Year 
Information…        

Pre-k Ceremony  

Tuesday, June 13th 

Room 13 at 9:30-10:00am 

Room 14 at 11:00-11:30am 

Wednesday, June 14th 

Room 12 at 9:30-10:00am 

Room 11 at 11:00-11:30am 

 Please take a moment to let 

us know of your future plans. As 

summer begins some of you may 

want to sign-up for camps around 

the community. Some will stay with 

us for our summer program     

until August 25th.  

Reminder: 30 days’ notice is 

required.     

  

 

 

Pre-school transitions:  

Rooms 3 through 10 parents,      

As we begin to plan for our 

2017/2018 school year. We would 

love to hear your input. Please 

stop by the front desk to give your 

suggestions. The transitions will 

begin the last week of June. It 

usually takes 3-4 waves of moves 

to complete the transitions.  
 

Kindergarten Graduation 

Friday, June 16th 

At 10:30am 

 
 



 
Muffins for Moms 

We would like to invite all of our Moms to come and enjoy a 

morning “Muffins” on us, Friday, May 12th in honor of 

Mother’s Day. We will be serving “yummy” muffins with 

coffee for you from 6:45am to 9:30am to go… Take a moment 

to stop by your child’s room to pick up your Mother’s Day gift.  

 

      

Sun Block  

Sunny, warm weather has returned… As a reminder for 

fulltime students, you must have a signed permission slip 

filled out monthly. (Slips are located at the front desk) 

Teachers apply sunscreen after nap, before 

their afternoon playground time. If your child only 

attends part time you are required to apply in the 

morning before drop off. Please check with your child’s 

teacher to make sure they have a labeled sunscreen in 

class. We do not provide the sunscreen.   


